
Sugar Hill Planning Board 

August 5, 2020 

Members: John Strasser, Arthur Chase, Rob Hayward, Amy Venezia, David Thurston, Skip Redfield 

Guests: None 

Chairman Rob Hayward called the meeting to order at 5:30PM on Wednesday, August 5, 2020.   

 

John & Lisa Peckett 

Final Hearing 

Peckett’s Cross Road 

Minor Subdivision 

The Peckett’s have asked for a continuance to finalize the lot placement.  They would like to postpone 

the hearing until the September meeting.   

 

New/Old Business 

With no more business, on a motion made by David Thurston, seconded by Skip Redfield the meeting 

was adjourned. 

 

Submitted by: 

 

 

Amy Venezia, Secretary 

 

 


